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Dear Parents and Carers,                                               19th  June 2023 

 

Unfortunately, due to the storms forecast for tomorrow, Mr Whiting has 

decided that the junior sports morning will move to Friday 23rd June. The 

infant sports day still looks good for Thursday morning and remains 

unchanged.  

 

This week our collective worship from the Bible is Romans 5:1-8 when Paul was 

writing to the Church in Rome. He had said that through Jesus’ death on the cross 

that it was now possible for people to have peace with God and our big question this 

morning was who has been the most influential person in your life? The UNICEF 

Rights - Article 36 , the right to protection from exploitation, and our school value 

this week focuses on Endurance. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our family celebration assemblies on the following 

dates: - 

 

•  23rd June  Year Two Sherman KS1 hall 

• 30th June  Reception Mozart KS1 hall 

• 7th   July  Reception Brahms KS1 hall – tbc re NEU Strike  

• 14th July  Choir KS2 hall  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Fran Sorapure  

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

Monday  19th - 

Tuesday 20th - 

Wednesday 21 Year Six Swimming Gala 

Year Four Trumpet and Clarinet Concert 

Year Three Waterlow Park 

Thursday 22 Infant Sports day am.  

Friday 23 Year Two Sherman Assembly KS1 hall  

Junior sports morning 
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